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I am writing in support of LD 234 to Eliminate Ranked Choice Voting.  The ranked 
choice voting is not logical, it is not constitutional for Maine elections, and it is 
confusing to the voting public.  The fact that our Sec of State has to provide 
complicated explanations about how and when we use rank choice voting is 
justification enough to eliminate it.  I work the polls in my town, and I can state 
without hesitation that voters are still confused about how to fill out ranked choice 
ballots.  Voting should be simple and straightforward.  RCV is just a gimmick that 
complicates the voting process.  An argument that it "saves money" is a poor 
justification to explain away our right to a simple voting process.  


